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3" July 2025

Dear Colleagues,
NATIONAL BRIEFING/LOCAL REPS UPDATE

Please be advised that today (Thursday 3™ July) we have scheduled two important briefings
which we ask all Branches to make a priority commitment.

National Briefing - 12 Noon

There will be a briefing for all senior representatives at midday.

Branches are asked to make this a priority commitment.

All Local Reps Briefing - 13:00

We fully recognise the vast majority of our local reps will be working at 13:00 but we want as
many as possible to join our webinar to ensure they are the first to hear about any major

developments before they reach our members later in the day.

On this basis we need the support of all Branches to ensure that as many local reps as
possible join the webinar at this time.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Walsh Dave Ward
Deputy General Secretary (Postal) General Secretary
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